
 

 

 
NOTICE 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Ashland proposes to increase its rate for wholesale 

water service to Cannonsburg Water District with the first phase to be effective no earlier than 

February 1, 2025.  On or about December 27, 2024, documentation will be filed with the 

Kentucky Public Service Commission to increase rates as follows: 

Effective Date

Monthly 

Volume in 

Gallons

Current 

Rate Per 

1,000 

Gallons New Rate

Change Per 

1,000 gals.

$ Change 

Ave. Month

% Change 

Ave. Rate

Feb. 1, 2025 All usage  $        2.94 3.64$          0.70$         19,360.02$ 23.81%

Jan. 1, 2026 All usage 3.64$         4.24$          0.60$         16,594.30$ 16.48%

Jan. 1, 2027 All usage 4.24$         4.76$          0.52$         14,381.73$ 12.26%

27,657,167 gallonsBased on average monthly usage of  

The proposed effective date will be no earlier than February 1, 2025.  Water flowing through 

the meter(s) before the effective date will be charged at the current rate while water flowing 

through the meter(s) on and after the effective date will be charged at the proposed new rate. 

The rates contained in this notice are the rates proposed by the City of Ashland but the Public 

Service Commission may order rates to be charged that differ from the proposed rates 

contained in this notice.  

Any person may examine this filing at the offices of the City of Ashland located at 1700 

Greenup Ave, Ashland, KY 41101. Please contact Mark Hall, Utilities Director, at 606-385-3332 

regarding any questions related to the proposed rates. 

This filing may also be examined at the offices of the Public Service Commission located at 

211 Sower Boulevard in Frankfort, Kentucky, Monday through Friday from 8:00am to 4:30pm 

or through the PSC website at http://psc.ky.gov. 

Comments regarding the filing may be submitted to the PSC through its website or by mail to 

Public Service Commission, Post Office Box 615, Frankfort, KY 40602. 

A timely written request for intervention that establishes grounds for the request may also be 

submitted to the Public Service Commission, Post Office Box 615, Frankfort, Kentucky 40602.  

If the PSC does not receive a written request for intervention within thirty (30) days of the date 

notice was initially provided, the PSC may take final action on the filing.  

http://psc.ky.gov/

